

## **Class Reunion or Class Memorial Giving**

A new tradition is emerging among Auburn classes celebrating a milestone class reunion. Reunion committees are looking back at their high school years and realizing what a great experience they had and how those experiences have influenced their adult lives. And they are giving back to current students by supporting the Auburn Education Foundation by making a Class Reunion or Memorial Gift.

A Class Reunion Gift is a way to pay tribute to the memories and bonds that are created during the school years. A Class Memorial Gift is a way to honor the memories of classmates who have passed away. Here is a sample letter your Reunion Committee may wish to use:

Dear Classmate,

I recently learned about a tradition among Auburn High classes celebrating a milestone reunion by making a special Class Reunion/Memorial Gift to honor the memories of our classmates who have passed away (or pay tribute to the memories created during our school days). I invite you to join me in making a tax-deductible contribution to the Auburn Education Foundation.

The Auburn Education Foundation is a charitable organization who's mission is to provide for innovative programs that enhance the quality of education through extended learning opportunities within the Auburn Enlarged City School District. You can learn more about how this organization is helping current Auburn students by visiting their website at www.auburnedfoundation.org.

If you wish to make a contribution to the Class of Reunion/Memorial Gift, please make checks payable and send to: Auburn Education Foundation, P.O. Box 592, Auburn, NY 13021.
In order for the Class of to be recognized for your donation, please be sure to write on the memoline of your check "Class of '" The Foundation will track the contributions and report the total value of the Gift to our reunion committee. The Foundation will send you a thank you letter stating that the ful amount of your contribution is tax deductible.
Sincerely,

## **Donor Recognition**

All donors will receive a special letter of thanks for their gift, recognizing their contribution as a charitable tax-deductible donation.

Please let us know if your group is planning to make a Reunion or Memorial Gift. We would like to make sure we have all the correct information to properly track and honor your gift. We would also like to list your reunion information on our website and in the school district newsletter.